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Herewith we would like to submit the manuscript entitled ‘TOPOGRAPHY AND SEASONALITY PROMOTE TAXONOMIC BETA DIVERSITY OF SEEDLINGS IN A TROPICAL WETLAND’ as an article to the special issue “Ecology Wetland” of Oecologia Australis. 
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We want to emphasize that this article has not been submitted before for publication. Thus, we hope that the manuscript in its present form is acceptable for publication in Oecologia Australis, and we are looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Pedro Manuel Villa 
Researcher Federal University of Viçosa

